Department of Engineering Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046 Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

MEMORANDUM

February 27, 2019

To:

Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E.

County Engineer

Re:

Commitment of STBG Funds

The Engineering Department recommends the Board acknowledge receipt of Federal Surface Transportation Block Grant (STBG) funds for 80% of construction costs on the following projects and authorize the Engineering Department to move forward with the Local Public Agency process:

Project	STBG Funding
Catlett Road Widening	\$2,591,971
Hwy 22/King Ranch Road Signal	\$362,953